
Special Invitation from 

the NYPD and Mayor’s Community Affairs Unit

Together as One NYC
Join police, clergy, community members,

 youth & business leaders
 for a special interfaith service 

St. John the Divine
1047 Amsterdam Ave 
(betw. 111 and 112 St.)

New York

Tuesday, November 29, 2016
6:00 - 8:00 P.M. 

Doors Open at 5:30 P.M.

Please RSVP by November 28, 2016 to 
Angelica.TorresPintos@nypd.org or 

Santiago.Pinales@nypd.org


